

UNHCR Representation in Uganda

Field-Office Adjumani-Pakelle C/O P O Box 3813 Plot 18 Prince Charles Drive Kololo, Kampala

Tel.: +256 392 - 731232 Fax: +256 392 252993 Email: UGAAD@unhcr.org

27 December 2012

Notre/Our code: FOA. P. L. 061 - 2012

Re:

Appreciation letter to the Uganda Kids e.V. Nursery and Primary School

Dear friends in Uganda Kids e.V.,

On behalf of UNHCR I would like to sincerely appreciate that you have given opportunity of acquiring better primary education to over 500 children in Adjumani District. Of particular interest to UNHCR, among them, are close to 20 South Sudanese refugee children who pursue social and academic development in healthy and safe environment.

Despite the challenges the School is able to offer not just approved academic curriculum, but importantly it has created a safe space where children can develop socially and physically, they can acquire general knowledge and learn new things.

I would like to acknowledge and recognize our earlier collaboration and UNHCR's modest support to the School. My hope and wishes are that donor support to the School continues, so that in an isolated and deprived location such as Adjumani children can still have a hope and opportunity of succeeding in their lives.

I congratulate you with your achievements and recognize your dedication and persistency.

On this festive occasion allow me to wish you a very Happy New Year.

Yours sincerely

Giorgi Sanikidze Head of Field Office

Adjumani and Arua (West Nile)

Uganda Kids e.V Minia Village, Adjumani District Uganda

Cc: the Representative, UNHCR Kampala, Uganda the Deputy Representative, UNHCR Kampala, Uganda